February 2, 2015

The Taylor County Board of Supervisors met in regular session with Doug Horton, Jerry Murphy, Charles Ambrose and County Auditor Bonny Baker present.

After roll call the Board approved the agenda for today's meeting and the minutes of the last meeting.

Bill and Cathy Riley representing the 4-H Foundation met with the Board to discuss a proposed shower/restroom building at the fair ground. The estimated costs will be around \$70,000 to \$75,000. Riley would like for the county to donate to this project. No action was taken at this time.

Martin Jones reviewed the IT budget with the Board. Jones reviewed the meeting he attended in regard to faster internet.

Bonny Baker reviewed the auditor's budget with the Board.

Josh Weed reviewed the sheriff's budget with the Board.

No further business came before the Board at this time and the meeting adjourned subject to call.

Attest:

Bonny Baker, Taylor County Auditor Charles Ambrose, Chairman of the Board of Supervisors